
Dear Editor, 
 
My original research article entitled “Prognostic value of pretreatment-enhanced CT in 
esophageal neuroendocrine carcinoma: multi-center follow-up study” for consideration for 
publication in “World Journal of Gastroenterology”. 
 
This is a retroperspective study, we have no signed informed consent form or document 
submit at this time. 
 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Jianbo Gao, MD, PhD 
Department of Radiology 
The First Affiliated Hospital of Zhengzhou University 


